
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

OF THE 

ARIZONA OVERDIMENSIONAL PERMIT COUNCIL 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
OVERDIMENSIONAL PERMIT COUNCIL and to the general public that the Council will 
hold a meeting open to the public on Wednesday, September 25, 2019, 1:00 p.m., at the 
Arizona Department of Transportation Auditorium, 206 S. 17th Avenue, Phoenix, 
Arizona 85007. Members of the Board will attend in person. 

 

AGENDA 

A copy of the Agenda for this meeting will be posted in the lobby of the Arizona Department 
of Transportation, 206 S. 17th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ, and will be made available on the 
Council’s Web page at (https://www.azdot.gov/about/boards-and-committees/arizona-
overdimensional-permit-council/meetings) at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting. 

 

A copy of this Notice was posted in the lobby of the Arizona Department of Transportation, 
206 S. 17th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ, and made available on the Council’s Web page at 
(https://www.azdot.gov/about/boards-and-committees/arizona-overdimensional-permit-
council/meetings) on this 27th day of August 2019. 

 

Dated this 27th day of August 2019. 

ARIZONA OVERDIMENSIONAL PERMIT COUNCIL 

By: Katy Proctor - Rules Administrator 

 

 

THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) AND 

TITLE VI OF THE CIVIL RIGHTS ACT OF 1964 

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA), ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, gender, 
disability or limited English proficiency. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation 
based on language or disability should contact ADOT Civil Rights at (602) 712-
8946 or civilrightsoffice@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to 
ensure the state has an opportunity to address the accommodation. 

Personas que requieren asistencia o una adaptación razonable por habilidad limitada en 
inglés o discapacidad deben ponerse en contacto con la Oficina de Derechos Civiles de 
ADOT al (602) 712-8946 o civilrightsoffice@azdot.gov. Las solicitudes deben hacerse tan 
pronto como sea posible para asegurar que el estado tiene la oportunidad de abordar el 
alojamiento. 
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